# WESTMINSTER CRIER

### Mark your Calendars!!

Autumn Pot Luck Dinner Dance

November 12 at 6pm

Community Center

DJ Lenny Rock is back!!

Bring your favorite Dish to share

ВУОВ

Since the DJ donates his service, a \$5 per person gratuity is appreciated





Last year's dinner dance



Last Year's pot luck dance

### Ladies Luncheon-November 3rd at 12:30

Sign up for the first ladies luncheon of the year!

Held at Westminster Golf Club Restaurant

First Thursday of each Month

Contact Donna Roberts at Billdonnar@aol.com or 239-369-5929 by Nov 2 if interested

There is also a sign up sheet on the Community

Center bulletin board



# Find out more about the Westminster Friends and Family Relay for Life Team

Come to a meeting on Saturday, November 5 from 1-2 at 2266 Eaton Lake Court

Events being planned include a Poker Run in December and the Golf Tournament on March 25

Contact Terry Inscoe at tainscoe@yahoo.com

## Westminster Community Website News!!

Starting in January 2017, you will be required to log in to the Westminster Community Website in order to view the minutes and agendas. The login is the same that is currently utilized for the Visitor Management Portal on the community site. IF you are unsure of that login, please contact Paul Braid at the Management Office.

### News from Manager's Office

IF you have roof, driveway, and sidewalk cleaning scheduled, PLEASE notify the manager's office by phone, e-mail, or in person to avoid a compliance letter. Letters of compliance will be going out to homeowners the first week of November.

Bingo- Coming Soon!!

Starts November 7

Westminster Community Center

Mondays from 7-9 pm

\$10 for 10 games

#### Sad News

Walter Jackson, resident at 2385 Bainmar Drive, passed away on Oct 11. Our thoughts and prayers are with Ginny and their family.

Christmas for the Guards is back!! Last year many of you showed your appreciation of the work our guards do for all of us. The Guards received gift cards and food for Christmas and New Years' days at the guard house because of your generosity. IF you are interested in donating again, please stop by the Westminster Community Office to see Paul or Jessica OR contact Betsy Rosser at brosser@brockport.edu. Let's make it a special holiday time for our Guards!!!